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Hello Humbersiders! 

 

I know it’s been a long while since the last newsletter! Sorry about that!  

 

I hope that everyone is managing through this difficult time. So many ups and downs but let us all do our part 

and hopefully an end will be in sight soon. 

 

A few updates in the newsletter, good news stories and some memories from Christmas concerts past (from 

the 80’s since that’s all I have at home!). One day I’ll be able to get back into the archives to get some 

interesting photos and stories.  

 

For now, I hope that everyone has a wonderful holiday season and a safe and healthy new year.  

 

Warmest regards, 

Jacquie 

 

Your suggestions and participation will 

                                                               !                                                                       C 

 

Thank you for all your support! 

Cheers, 

Jacquie  

 
Message from the Editor 



Community News 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello to all the “Friends of “71 !!!! 

 

Our 50th came and went this year, sadly, because of all the COVID craziness, but we are STILL 

thinking about a 50+1 for next year should all things settle down. 

We are presently considering in or around the THANKSGIVING WEEKEND (October 8th or 

9th???) and somewhere close to HCI (but not Vesuvio’s….Bummer!!!) 

But all things are just so tentative now as you can imagine based on COVID numbers here in 

Toronto.  

However, keep your eyes open for further details in the new year from the FRIENDS OF “71 

In the meantime, contact your old HCI friends you may not have seen in a while and chat this 

up. And if you know some people we still do not have emails for pleeaassee send them along 

to me at iwndry@hotmail.com and we will get them on the mailing list. 

 

If we all have SHOTS now…maybe we can have some shots at the bar sooner than later!! 

 

Doug Wighton (WIG) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Bloor West Village 

Upcoming Events 

More information available at 

www.bloorwestvillagebia.com 

 

The Junction 

Upcoming Events 

More information available at  

www.thejunctionbia.ca 

 

 

 

 

Roncesvalles Village 

Upcoming Events 

More information available at 

www.roncesvallesvillage.ca 

 



 

 

Eight years ago, the great John Horodnyk announced it was time to host the first of and hopefully many to 

come Humberside CI Football reunions and what a time it was. 

The dynasty of Humberside football in 1969, 1971, 1973 and 1974- won four championships. The junior teams 

did the same. A magical time for sports at Humberside. Come next September, we hope to celebrate the 50th 

anniversary of these championships, and we hope to celebrate it with players, coaches, support staff and the 

fans who came out to watch us. We wish to invite our brethren from the 60’s and 80’s to also join us.  

Currently, we are just starting to get the word out through social media. We want everyone to get in touch 

with their former teammates, coaches, and staff to let them know we hope to hold our next reunion in 

September 2022, pandemic allowing. 

More details will be available early next year. If anyone wishes additional information, please feel free to 

contact me- Bob Savaryn at crosbyrocks@hotmail.com or Mel Rudy at mrudy2@sympatico.ca 

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to all  

 

 



 

Humberside Baseball 

Here’s a good news notice about one member of my 2019 OFSAA winning baseball team, signing a scholarship 

offer from Missouri State University. Taeg Gollert was the young grade 10 third baseman who came in during 

that championship game to save the game, pitching for 5 crucial outs in the memorable game, which we won 

7-6 on June 14, 2019. We are still reigning OFSAA champions! 

Bob Walton 

 

Photo of that 2019 winning team 



Oh, Christmas concerts in the 80’s 

Remember these covers?.... remember the printed inserts for the audience participation? 

Well, there are some of those. Why not have a choral sing (safely of course) in your own 

home. 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Choik-atee-hoik 

Forever 

Final Word

 I hope you enjoyed this edition of the newsletter! 

I apologize for the length of time it took for this edition.  

With each issue we hope to progress with more alumni involvement, whether it be in the form of written 

material, a photo, memory, etc. The more we get, the better the outcome. I urge you to support your 

alumni association by submitting items for the newsletter. With your support we can only grow!   

I would also like to encourage all of you to pass the newsletter on to alumni who aren’t members yet and 

encourage them to join. 

Website: www.hcialumni.org       Contact: committee@hcialumni.org 

Thanks to everyone who submitted material for this edition!  

 

 Cheers, Jacquie  

Email jacqr@sympatico.ca  


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